INTRODUCING THE BLESSING















THE BLESSING BULLETIN

April 22, 2025

PARTNER SEARCH

I am always looking for new partners to join the Blessing team. Whether coming on board for the first time or giving a special gift, your partnership makes the Blessing possible. Due to some unexpected circumstances, the Blessing in no longer fully funded. If you would like to be a part of the team that welcomes weary global workers for a time of REST, I would love to add you to the current Blessing team.

Wendy Hinzman 202 Oak Street SE Unit C Fort Walton Beach, Fl 32548 Tel. 304.481.8461 www.theblessingfl.com

10000 North Oak Trafficway Kansas City, MO 64155 Tel. 800.468.1892 www.avantministries.org Dear Friends,

I am so excited to announce that the grand opening of the Blessing is just around the corner. Can you believe that it is finally here? The journey has been longer than I expected with lots of twists and turns. Thank you so much for your faithful friendship and commitment that has made the Blessing a reality.

I wish that I could welcome you all in person to a big grand opening ceremony. Unfortunately, I know that isn't possible for most of you. Though you might be absent physically, I want you to know that I think of you and pray for you often. Though I might be the face of the Blessing, I am representing each one of you as I welcome guests into this safe space.

The last few weeks have been filled with all the necessary paperwork to live in Florida. Several hundred dollars later, I have a car registered and licensed in Florida as well as a Florida driver's license. In addition, I am also registered to vote in the state of Florida.

Oasis Rest International has also been hard at work. I am on the official website as "coming soon". They are in the process of putting together my webpage as I write. For those of you who haven't checked it out yet, you can go to www.oasisrest.org. It is encouraging to be partnering with an organization with people working all over the US and the world.

I am sure you noticed the unusual format of this month's Blessing Bulletin. The main reason is because of the next page. As promised, I have included several pictures of the Blessing. While I haven't included every room, I hope it will give you a glimpse of the space that God has graciously provided.

Blessed beyond measure, Wendy